## We rely on continued information

Dear Resident

I write to introduce myself as the local Police Sergeant for the South Cambridgeshire District.

Firstly, I would like to reassure you that South Cambridgeshire is a safe place in the country to live and work and we would like to keep it that way.

I also write to ask for your help. You know your communities best:

You know the drivers that get in their cars after one too many;

You know the family that regularly have violent outbursts with one another;

You know the child in that house that tragically witnesses it all;

You know the vulnerable person that lives next door

You know the people visiting him aren't there for his welfare.

You know the youngsters that are out until late smoking weed / being anti social.

You know the parents of those children whom might think "It's ok"

•••

We would like to know what you know so that we can keep South Cambridgeshire Safe.

## If it doesn't feel right please talk to us:

Telephone call 101
Online at <a href="https://www.cambs.police.uk/report">www.cambs.police.uk/report</a>
Textphone 18001 101

We recognise that a large number of concerns within local communities are often deeply entrenched and this may affect your confidence in reporting matters to us. If you don't feel comfortable providing your details you can report anonymously via

Crime stoppers:

Telephone 0800 555 111

Online at https://crimestoppers-uk.org/give-information

Whilst anonymous reporting often provides difficulties for us when it comes to evidencing matters for court, we would rather have information anonymously than not have access to it at all.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely

Emma Hilson

Police Sergeant 0964

South Cambridgeshire Neighbourhoods Team



Call: 101

Textphone: 18001 101

Visit: www.cambs.police.uk

Follow: 🕜 🎐 📵 🕥 🐨 CambsCops

Subscribe: @Cops.org.uk

